Kentucky Water Ski Federation

SR Presidents Report 2022                                                      
December 13, 2021
Kentucky held 3 Class-C tournaments in the year 2021.  They were the KLO, Kentucky State Championships and the David Moffit Memorial. The State also held 2 Junior Development clinics in 2021.

At the State tournament we had several State Records broken.
Kentucky did very well at the 2021 Southern Regional Tournament. We had a total of 13 skiers in the tournament with 12 skiers placing in the top 5 of their events, with a total of 6 first place finishes.

At the Goode 2021 Nationals Kentucky had 10 skiers to compete. We had 7 skiers medal in the top 5 of their events with a total of 11 medals.

Kentucky has a small group of water-skiers, but they represent our State very well at the Southern Regional and the Goode national. We are very proud of all of them.
In the 2022 ski year Kentucky is scheduling 3 Class-C tournaments and 2 junior clinics.
We also are looking to host the Adaptive Nationals in September.

2022 Officers:
President:                    Joy Coomes             mommajoyc@gmail.com
Vice President:           Tina Hill                  tinahill@gmail.com
Secretary:                    Cathy Burkhead      cjburkhead@att.net
Treasurer:                    Leon Leonard          lleonard581@gmail.com
JR. Development        John Fowler               hitit@thepoint.net
Council:                     Bobby Hill            bhill@uky.edu               3 yr. term

                                   Eric Kelly             drerickelly@twc.com    2 yr. term
                                   Pat Coomes           pat@tsp-usa.com           1 yr. term
	 
	
	
	
	


Respectfully yours, 

Joy Coomes 

President Kentucky Water Ski Federation     

